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Annual Title I Meeting for Parents of Students in the CFVLSD 
 

 
October 25, 2024 
 
Dear Clear Fork Families,  
 
You are cordially invited to attend our annual Title I parent meeting on Monday, 

November 18, 2024, at 6:00 p.m.  We will be meeting in the Butler Elementary 

cafeteria at 125 College Street, Butler.  

 

Parents will meet our Title I reading teachers and learn how we are providing Title 

reading services in Bellville, Butler, and the Middle School. There will be a 30 minute 

presentation followed by a question and answer opportunity with our administrative 

team and teachers.  

 

We look forward to meeting you and serving your children. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Clear Fork Valley Title I Team 

Jonathan Burras, Bellville Principal  

Kelly Stephens, Title Reading Teacher 

Cindy Ridenour, Title Reading Teacher  

Libby Nickoli, Butler Principal 

Nicole Walker, Title Reading Teacher  

Mayme Legron, Title Reading Teacher  

Logan Slavinski, Middle School Principal 

Shera Miller, Title Reading Teacher  
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